Additional Funding for Jail Administrator Position

The jail administrator recently left employment with ACSO. Due to payout of leave to the ex-jail
administrator, sufficient funds will not be available untit April to hire a new jail administrator.
The jail administrator position is critical to the operation of the jail. Finance Department staff
have calculated that an additional $2,000 needs to be added to the salaries line item at the jail
to enable a jail administrator to be hired immediately.




